PO Box 892 • Joshua Tree, CA 92252

www.monumentmanorneighborhood.com

February 15, 2021

Dear Monument Manor Residents:

As I get ready to step away from the Monument Manor Neighborhood Association board, I would like to thank all the residents of Monument Manor who have contributed to making our neighborhood a wonderful place to live and to thank my fellow board members for all their hard work.

The best thing about being a member of the MMNA board has been getting to know so many neighbors. I've never had the opportunity to work with people who care so much about and are so dedicated to their neighborhood. It makes living here very special and serving on the board even more so.

Working alongside Geary, Ron, Dan and Linda as a team these past five years has truly been a gift. Each of them brings different strengths, talents, and backgrounds to the board, and each of them has invested a great deal of time and effort to keeping the Manor beautiful, safe, and peaceful. The support of neighbors has enabled us to continue many of the cherished traditions of Monument Manor while implementing positive changes.

I look forward to welcoming a new president who can bring their ideas, energy, and perspective to the board. Thank you for the opportunity to serve these past five years.

Sincerely,

Ellen Jackman

If you are interested in running for president of MMNA and would like to know more about the position, please contact me at (760) 401-3602.